
Project Island Song is a pest-free wildlife sanctuary in the Bay of Islands. To find out more and how you can 
get involved with Project Island Song visit: 

projectislandsong.co.nz  or email us info@projectislandsong.co.nz 

Proudly supported by: 

Teaming with wildlife activities 
Pāteke colouring in 

Pāteke (Brown Teal) were the first species Project Island 
Song reintroduced to the islands back in 2011.  

 

There are currently estimated to be between 
2,000 and 2,500 Pāteke living in a wild state 
in New Zealand, making it New Zealand’s 
rarest waterfowl species on the mainland.  


